
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the maternal mental health 

screening that was conducted on [date] as part of our ongoing commitment to supporting the 

well-being of mothers in our community. 

Your participation in this screening is invaluable, and I want to ensure that you received the 

necessary resources and support based on the results. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the screening process or your results, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Additionally, if you require further assistance or would like to discuss any specific needs related 

to your mental health, we are here to help. Our team can provide access to counseling services 

and support groups tailored for maternal mental health. 

Thank you for your commitment to your health and well-being. We look forward to hearing from 

you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


